

REVIEW 4

Time: 25 minutes

PART I: LISTENING (20p)

I. Listen to the conversation and answer the following questions WITH NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS AND/ OR A NUMBER.

1. Where does the man want to go?
2. Why can't the woman go on Tuesday?
3. When can they arrange to go?
4. What time do they meet?
5. Where do they meet?

II. Listen and fill in information WITH NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER.

1. The passenger wants to check in for _____.
2. The clerk wants to see the passenger's _____ and _____.
3. The number of bags the passenger wants to check in is _____.
4. The passenger would like a _____ seat.
5. The flight is boarding at _____ from gate number _____.

PART II: GRAMMAR (5p)

Identify the error (A, B, C or D) in each sentence and write the correct words/phrases.

Example: He live (A) with his (B) parents near the (C) centre of (D) the city.

Answer: A. lives

11. He doesn't (A) smoke, he doesn't drink (B), and he go (C) to bed early (D).
12. He shares (A) his food with his (B) friends. He are (C) so generous (D).
13. What does (A) your mother like (B)? - She is very kind (C) and friendly (D).

14. Emma isn't (A) in the office this week (B). She currently work (C) on a project in (D) Istanbul.
15. He is not in (A) the meeting (B). He makes (C) a (D) phone call at the moment.
16. Yes, that's (A) fine. I look (B) forward to (C) meet (D) you.
17. I'm free on (A) the end of (B) January. Yes, I can make (C) it on (D) the twenty-eighth.
18. John isn't (A) very friendly (B). Tim is friendly (C) than (D) him.
19. Do (A) I have (B) a receipt (C), please? Sure.
Here you are (D).
20. Shhh! Don't (A) make (B) so much noise. You are (C) going to waking (D) everybody up.

PART II: VOCABULARY (5p)

Complete each sentence with ONE suitable word.

Example: *Hanoi is very famous for Pho. It is a s_____ of Hanoi.*

Answer: *specialty*

21. I am having a coffee **b_____** with my co-workers in my company.
22. Sometimes I feel good but sometimes I feel very sad. My parents say I am a **m_____** person.
23. **I_____** is an international computer network connecting other networks and computers from companies, universities, etc.
24. Send me a **v_____** mail. I'm too tired to read.
25. Hurry up! The bus is **I_____** in five minutes.
26. Her meeting **f_____** at 11 am this morning. She helped the company a lot in this contract.

27. Rooms are often fully **b** _ _ _ _ _ on Saturdays and around major public holidays.
28. Everest is the highest **m** _ _ _ _ _ in the world.
29. David's very upset because his team **l** _ _ _ the game.
30. We are going to have a **c** _ _ _ _ trip to Da Nang next month because it's too far to go by bus.

PART IV: READING

I. Read the text and answer each question with NO MORE THAN FOUR WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER.

Carston is a very historic town in the north of England. The Romans arrived in Carston two thousand years ago and they stayed for three hundred years. Even today, you can still see many signs of the Romans. There is still the large city wall that they built with its three gates: Main, East and South. The wall is not complete but you can still see the three gates. Many tourists come to Carston to see the Roman ruins.

Carston is famous for its history, but it's also a modern town with 74,000 people. They work in many types of jobs. The most common occupation is tourism, but there are also many people who work in the local car factory. The factory makes sports cars that are exported all over the world. There is another factory in Carston and in this factory, four hundred people work and they make microwave ovens.

Carston also has a small football team, which is not very successful, and a rugby team that is more successful. The rugby team won the regional championship three years ago and one of their players, Danny Biggs, played three times for England. He still lives in Carston. He wants to return to play for Carston rugby team before he retires.

Another famous Carston resident is the Hollywood movie star, Jason John Lee. He left Carston when he was 15 years old, but returns every summer to visit his family. Jason's school, Carston Middle School, now has a small theatre named after Jason. Jason gave his school some money to build the theatre. Maybe in the future, there will be other famous actors from Carston!

31. What is one of the signs of the Romans in Carston?
32. What is the type of job that most people do in Carston?
33. What do people make in Carston's factories?
34. When did Carston's rugby team won the regional championship?
35. Who is the most popular film star of Carston at present?

II. Read the text and fill in each blank WITH NO MORE THAN FOUR WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER.

Chloë Hanslip

Chloë was born in England. Her father works with computers and her mother teaches dance. Chloë began playing the violin when she was two. Her parents bought her a special violin, which was small enough for her to use, and, even at this age, she could play without help. Her sister Virginia, who was nineteen at the time, played the piano and, after Chloë heard her play something; she tried to play it on her violin. From the age of four, she played at a number of concerts in Britain and America and in 1999 she was a child violinist in the Hollywood film *Onegin*.

Many teachers offered to give Chloë lessons but when she was seven she met Professor Zakhar Bron. She was certain from the beginning that he was the right teacher for her. His work takes him around and each year Chloë flies thousands of kilometers to get to his classes.

Chloë was only fourteen when she made her first CD, but she says she is just like any other teenagers "I have lots of friends and I love pop music. Getting better on the violin is important, but I also make sure I have time for other things."

36. Chloë started playing the violin at the age of _____ without _____.
37. Chloë tried to play violin after hearing _____ play something.
38. She played violin in the Hollywood film *Onegin* in _____.
39. From the beginning, Chloë was sure that the right teacher for her was _____.
40. Each year, Chloë _____ for getting to Professor Zakhar Bron's classes.